
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
  
The Fire Committee will meet in the Glendale Fire House training room, 80 E. Sharon Road, 
Glendale, OH 45246 on Wednesday, February 19th, 2020 at 5:00 pm for the purposes of 
discussing the current improvements to the Phase II Glendale Fire Station and the revised 
monthly Fire Department report. This meeting is open to the public. 
 

Debbie Grueninger, Chairperson 
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